Our Warm Spaces scheme now includes free cinema tickets for families trying to stay warm this winter, I thought this could be useful to share with schools for parent/carer comms to help spread the word in our communities, there is a great range of family friendly showings:
 
Full details here: https://www.stockton.gov.uk/article/9627/Warm-Spaces-offer-extended-to-include-free-cinema-tickets-this-winter
Social media post providers could share here: https://www.facebook.com/stocktoncouncil/posts/pfbid0SMgHDwsZDccUos24ti78dDAxsyC2Mwfm6TMQR81m3scL4kyfkNNxPdcodu4Xyfw4l
 
Kind regards,
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